
Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


From: Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:23 AM


To: mgreen@thehill.com


Subject: Re: FW: Comment on NOAA investigation


Hi Miranda-

I recently sent information on this to Chris Mills Rodrigo at The Hill.


-Chris


From: Miranda Green <mgreen@thehill.com>


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:17 AM


To: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Subject: Comment on NOAA investigation


Hi Julie,


Looking to get a confirmation and comment on the news that NOAA's acting chief scientist said in an email


to colleagues Sunday that he is investigating whether the agency’s response to President Trump’s


Hurricane Dorian tweets constituted a violation of NOAA policies and ethics?


Looking specifically for more details on what that investigation might entail.


Thanks,


Miranda


--

Miranda Green


Energy and Environment Reporter, The Hill


202-999-0660


mgreen@thehill.com


@mirandacgreen
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